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July 25, 2024 
 

 

Natureland Park Closure 
 

(ELKHORN, WI): Natureland Park will be closed to the public beginning Monday, July 29, 

2024. The park will reopen on Friday, September 6, 2024. Natureland Park is located at W8338 

Territorial Road in Whitewater.  

  

During this time, Walworth County Public Works will replace the two parking lots, add concrete 

walkways at the log cabin, and install a concrete patio for a new ADA-accessible picnic table on 

the north side of the cabin. 

  

Throughout the project, the park and parking lots will be closed to ensure public safety. The 

public is asked to drive with caution and be mindful of contractor vehicles and equipment 

staging by the park entrance on Territorial Road.  

 

During the closure of Natureland Park, the County’s two remaining parks, Price Park 

Conservancy and White River County Park, will be open for use and scheduling of events. Learn 

more about our parks at https://www.co.walworth.wi.us/306/Parks 
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